
COVID-19 RESPONSE – PARKDALE BAPTIST CHURCH 
 
 
As various public events and buildings have been shut down across our city, and 
as the number of cases of infection in Ottawa grows, following the approach of 
other churches in Ottawa, the board of Parkdale has determined it would be wise 
to suspend all public operations in order to reduce the risk of exposure and 
transmission of this virus to you and your family members and friends. This will 
continue for the duration of the municipal buildings & school closings, currently 
planned up to April 6. 
 
Programs, Services & Meetings affected are as follows: 
 
Sunday School Hour – Cancelled for March 22, March 29, and April 5. 
 
Sunday Morning Worship Services – Cancelled f or March 22, March 29, and 
April 5. 
 
Wednesday Prayer Meeting & Bible Study – Cancelled for March 18, March 25, 
and April 1.  
 
Thursday Kidz Choir Rehearsals - Cancelled for March 19, March 26, and April 2. 
 
Small Group Fellowship & Bible Study - Cancelled for Saturday, March 28 
 
For those wishing to financially support the work of Parkdale during this time, 
cheques can be mailed to: 
 
Parkdale Baptist Church 
474 Parkdale Ave. 
Ottawa, ON K1Y 1H1 
 
If you or your family need anything during this time, please contact Pastor 
George via email at parkdalebaptist@rogers.com or via phone at 613-862-1389 
 
Lord willing, we hope to all be back together as a church family for Easter 
Sunday, April 12th 
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